
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

EFF WISHES ALL MUSLIMS A JOYOUS EID UL FITR 

  

Tuesday, 3 May 2022 

 

Eid Mubarak to the Muslim community on the culmination of the month of Ramadan, a month 

not just dedicated to abstinence but also to highlight the oppression that exists in the world.  

  

We call on our Muslim brothers and sisters to focus on the intersectionality of oppression and 

to continue to fight all forms of oppression, including racism, xenophobia and sexism. 

Your generosity during the month of Ramadan has shown your capacity to contribute towards 

a just world for all of humanity.  

  

Even during this celebration may we continue to be mindful of the oppression endured by so 

many here in South Africa, Africa and across the world. 

  

May this day be a day of celebration of your love for humanity, a day of celebration for caring 

for the less fortunate, the elderly and the infirm. May we all draw inspiration from these acts 

of humanity. 

  

May you continue to pray for all those who continue to endure oppression around the world, 

especially our brothers and sisters in Occupied Palestine, Yemen, Afghanistan, Syria and 

Iraq. 

  

May you continue to actively show your dissatisfaction with the governments who pay lip 

service to the continued oppression endured here in South Africa and across the world. 

  

May God bless you and your loved ones. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


